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 TPSD Strategic Planning Survey ………………….. Randy D. McCoy, Ed.D. 
    Kay Bishop 
 

 
In accordance with the goals outlined in the Strategic Plan and the Strategic 
Communication Plan, we sent the Strategic Planning Survey home with all students on 
Friday, February 29

th
.  We have also contacted the Daily Journal and the Lee County 

Courier about publishing an article to inform the public about our survey.  In addition, we 
hope to have reports or segments broadcast on WCBI and WTVA prior to March 7

th
.   

 
A copy of the survey is attached for your review.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Information Only 


